Monday, February 12, 2024
Today is day 1

Good Morning FIS! Grade levels are well on their way to making their goal of 1,200 tickets. If
you are wondering what type of choices you have for a reward once you reach your goal feel
free to ask your Advisory teacher!

"The most truly generous persons are those who give silently without hope of praise or reward."
- CAROL RYRIE BRINK

Menu: Beef taco or chicken fajita, flour tortillas, brown rice, refried beans, fresh veggies,
applesauce, clementine and milk. Middle Street Express: Hot ham and cheese sandwich,
baked beans, fresh veggies, clementine, applesauce and milk.

7th Grade Voice Lessons today are for: Group 7 at 1:10pm, and Group 8 at 1:40pm.

There will be an 8th grade Slide Show on Tuesday, February 13, 2023 from 3:00 P. M. to
5:00 P. M. We will meet in FIS Computer Lab #418.

Gray for Gunnar shirts on sale until March 3rd. Ask your Student Advisory teacher for more
information or look for posters in the hallway.

There are clarinet and 8th grade percussion lessons today. Percussionists remember to
attend lessons at 9:45 today.

Winter Wars is still going on:

Grade levels bring in socks and hats to compete against different grade levels. Socks are worth
+1 point to their grade level and hats are worth -5 points to another grade level. Please bring
the new socks and hats to the library to help your grade level win a prize. The Winter Wars
ends Feb 19"

In honor of Kindness Week and Valentine’s Day student council is selling candy grams before

school Feb 12™-14"™. Students can purchase a small candy gram for .50 cents or a large candy
gram for $1.50. Students can pick the treat and write a message to friend and then the treat
will be delivered on Valentine's day in advisory class.

Activity Night (only grade 6-8) will be held on Friday, March 15th. Grades 6-8 are invited to
attend activity night in the Field house from 6-8pm. WE have rented out Bazooka Ball and 2
Escape Rooms from Black Light Adventures to add something new to the night. The Cost to get
into the event is $5 and concessions will be sold separately.



The archery team was on & FIRE & this past Saturday, at the 2024 Frozen Open in
Princeton. We are incredibly proud of all our archers and their accomplishments!

Every weekend at tournaments the archers have been passing their personal bests, this
weekend included. This week, Archers have been practicing hard on their form and aiming
spots. Which showed in the results. The archers also had set up a personal goal to shoot at
Princeton Frozen, many of them had met and surpassed it.



